
January 8, 2008 
noon 

  
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Garnett Webb, Vice-Chairperson; Junior 
Farmer; Terry Bramlett; and Emily Dunn.  All members present. 
 
            Superintendent Mark Henson reviewed the agenda for the regular meeting to be held on 
Thursday, January 10, 2008.   
  

Art Hubbard, Assistant Superintendent, gave the board an update on options for the 
Fannin High School Stadium.   
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly made, 
seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Bobby Bearden, Chairman 
 
 
 
      ___________________________________ 
      Mark Henson, Superintendent 
slj 


